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4C & 6C—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We hope you all had a lovely relaxing half term and enjoyed the sunshine. We can hardly believe we 
are into the last term of the year and halfway through 2023 already! It has been great to see everyone 
back and working hard, and we are excited for all the fun events the summer term will bring.  
 

This week we celebrate with all of the West Ham United fans! We know that many of our families - as 
well as staff - are staunch irons and we are very proud of the success of our local team! Hopefully lots 
of you enjoyed the parade yesterday.  
 

As we’ve already hinted, the summer term will undoubtedly be 
busy with lots of visits, special events and chances for you to 
come along and enjoy your child’s successes with us. Please 
make sure that you have Studybugs and regularly check our  
messages. We know we send a lot out, but this is to try and 
make sure no one misses anything! 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend.  
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 

 



   AM– Jennifer  PM— Rakhil 

   RC–   Alexandra  RDR– Damian 

   RM– Sam   RMC– Shafin Shah 

   1I –  Safwan  1K– Axel 

   1L–  Chelsea  1W– Abu-Bakr 

   2G – Maymuna  2L– Mihran  

   2S – Qaylah  2W– Anita 

   3F –  Sophia  3KB– Shreyan 

   3O – Zoya   3PB – Joshua  

   4A–  Acacia-Mae  4C– Shiku 

   4G – Mohammed 4M– Anastasia 

   5B -  Saynab  5C – Leah  

   5L– Tasfiyah  5T– Abid 

   6A– Holly   6C– Mark  

   6K– Ibrahim  6R– Erich 

   Oak Class— Eliza 

Stars that SHINE 

 

  

 Trips: 

 London Aquatic centre for year 6—12th-16th 
June 

 Plaistow Library for 2W on 12th June 

 Forest School for 1W & 3F on 14th June 

 London Aquarium for AM Nursery on 14th June 

 London Aquarium for PM Nursery on 15th June 

 The Chase Nature Reserve for year 1 on 15th 
June 

TT Rockstars 

TTRS 

Please park considerately around the 
surrounding roads. Please do not park 
or stop on the Zig Zag line outside the 

School gates, at any time. This is to 
keep  the children and parents safe.  

Team Points: 

Benjamin Zephaniah—748 

Julia Donaldson—843 

Roald Dahl—1005 

Charles Dickens—972 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

School Rules   Mutual Respect   

Assembly Next Week 

We are aware that pollen and pollution levels are high. This 
means that children with hay fever and/or asthma are being 
affected. Please ensure children are given allergy medication 

EVERY day as per the dosage to make it easier for them in 
school. Unless this medication is administered regularly it is 

not as effective at reducing symptoms. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

Reminder: 

 As temperatures are due to 
rise, please remember to ap-
ply sunscreen before school 
and provide a hat and a water 
bottle.  

 Put your child’s name on 
their extra clothing, so that it 
can easily be recovered in 

the case of it being lost. 


